
Emeritas Recognition, ad hoc

I have received the list of individuals who wish to serve on the committee, we will be meeting the first 
part of December by zoom. If there are any additional individuals who wish to serve on the committee, 
please let me know as soon as possible.

Thanks

Norm Whitaker

Emeritas Recognition, ad hoc committee chair.


